

Cubbies is our club for pre-school age children (ages 3-5). At Cubbies, your child will meet new friends, while learning about God - the greatness of His love for us - His Word - and Jesus Christ, our Savior - in a loving and nurturing atmosphere.



Sparks ignites curiosity in eary learners (grades K-2) as they explore people and events of the Bible and build a foundation of wisdom for knowing Christ. Large group lesson times, Bible memorization, and small groups take your child on an adventure through the entire Bible.



Third through fifth graders can grow in faith through memorization of Scripture, large and small group lessons, and teaching how to put their Bible knowledge into action in everyday life.



These clubs keep the adventure going as older students become "Leaders in Training' while continuing to hide God's Word in their hearts. This is an independent study program. And may not be active at this time.

Awana meets every Wednesday night throughout the school year from 6:00 to 7:30 pm (check in at 6:00) at:

## Ellensburg Foursquare Church

906 E. Mountain View Avenue Ellensburg, Wa 98926 509-925-5000

ellensburgfoursquare.org

Awana Director: Dr. Mark Manning General Secretary: Julie Dever Cubbies: Molly/Sarah Sparks: Loraine/Tia

T&T: Andrew/Steven

"Do your best to present yourself to God as one approved, a worker who has no need to be ashamed, rightly handling the word of truth." 2 Timothy 2:15

A ministry of:





## **Frequently Asked Questions:**

#### Who can come to Awana?

Anyone! Awana is a nondenominational children's ministry dedicated to reaching boys and girls with the Gospel of Christ and training them to serve Him.

# Do we have to attend Ellensburg Foursquare Church to join?

No. You and your child can attend any church (or none at all). All are welcome.

# How old does my child need to be to start attending?

Your child needs to be 3 years old as of September 1<sup>st</sup> of the enrollment year. Formal programs go to the 6<sup>th</sup> grade with independent study options.

## My child has a disability, will he/she be welcome?

Of course! We love ALL children.

#### How do I volunteer?

See our Awana Commander, Mark Manning, or our Awana secretary, Julie Dever. We would love to have you join us. All our volunteers have been through a background check and screening.

# It is the middle of the year, can my child still enroll?

Absolutely! Although it is best to sign your child up before the beginning of the school year, we understand that that is not always possible. Your child is welcome at any time.

### Can I stay and observe my child?

Yes. Parents are always welcome. Please see Awana Director Mark, or Julie (Secretary) to register your attendance and get a visitor badge.

#### When do we meet?

We meet from 6:00 to 7:30 pm on Wednesday nights during the school year (check-in is at 6:00 pm)

#### Where do we meet?

We meet in Ellensburg Foursquare Church. Please enter the building from the East entrance of the church, as the front doors are secured for your child's safety.



### **Cost of Materials:**

We charge a flat

fee of \$50 for the first child.

In each family.
Subtract \$5
For each added sibling. If cost is a hindrance, please let us know.



## **Tips for Club Nights:**

- ✓ Arrive on time for check-in.
- ✓ Bring your handbook, Bible and wear your uniform.
- ✓ Study your verses throughout the week so that you are ready on club night.

We are truly happy for your interest, in the Awana clubs that meet at Ellensburg Foursquare. We hope that your child will want to join and that we will see you soon!



Your Ministry Director, Dr. Mark Manning